

The Parish of Blessed Virgin Mary, Queen of Peace & St. Veronica

314 Chestnut Ave.

122 Shiny Mtn. Rd.



Rev. Richard W. Beck, Pastor

Deacon Matt Lorent

Rectory Office

Phone: 570 226-3183 Fax: 570 226-2126

Youth Faith Formation OfficePhone: 570 226-2955 or 570 226-6771
Fax: 570 390-4418

Weekend Mass Schedule

Saturday - 4:30 PM St. Veronica - 5:30 PM QOP Sunday - 8:00 AM QOP - 9:45 AM St. Veronica - 11:30 AM QOP

Daily Mass Schedule

Monday - 9:00 AM QOP

First Friday Adoration

First Friday Adoration
(April through December) 9:00 AM through 5:20 PM



Monday, September 18th @ Woodloch Springs Golf Course

10:30 am-11:30 am: Registration 11:30 pm: Shotgun Start 4:40 pm-5:30 pm: Cocktail Hour 5:30 pm: Dinner & Awards

REGISTRATION: https://queenofpeacehawley.com/golf-outing

Gifts To The Altar

If the Mass is being said for a member of your family, and you wish to bring up the gifts to the Altar, please see one of the Ushers in the back of the Church at least 5 minutes before Mass starts.

From the Rectory Office

Please do not share anyone's home or cell phone number with others, especially staff, unless you have permission from that person.



RILERS

EveryoneIs Invited!

Come join us for a fun night of baseball on Friday, August 4th!

Faith and Family night at the Scranton Wilkes Barre Railriders game. Ticket forms will be emailed out and will also be available at the back of the church. We hope to see you there!

For questions please call the Rectory at 570 226-3183.I



Spiritual Bouquet Cards are available in our churches for your remembrance of your Father, living or deceased. Your Intention may be written on the offering envelope accompanying the card and returned to the collection or to the Rectory. These will be placed on our altar for a special remembrance in Masses during the year.

Breakfast with Friends



We are creating a new Gathering Ministry including Breakfast with Friends. It has been such a great success that we need to have dedicated people to host these Sundays.

If you are interested in, preparing, shopping, and/ or hosting these please email our new coordinator or call the Rectory Office.

Contact Tina at

tina.gemmasmiles.augello30@gmail.com, or call the Rectory Office at 570 226-3183. To keep this going we need your help.



The Music Ministry is in need of singers.

The greatest need is for cantors to lead the hymns at St Veronica's. But all are welcome both at St. Veronica's and at Queen of Peace. We can always use additional choir members!

Please contact Kevin Palan at 570 352-6512 or email

 $\underline{director of music@queen of peace hawley.com}.\\$



MMP Prayer Cenacle

Marian Movement of Priests Cenacle at Queen of Peace Church. We meet after the 9 AM Mass every Monday.

DONATE ONLINE! 2023 & 2024 **PROJECTS CAMPAIGN** We Need Your Help with the Following Projects. YOUR DONATION GOES TOWARDS: ✓ Rectory Eave Repair ✓ St. Veronica Entrance Road ✓ Choir Loft / Tower Leak ✓ Queen of Peace Outdoor Sign ✓ Sidewalks Both Churches ✓ Queen of Peace Lift to Parish Hall

Breakfast Friends

You are invited to attend Masses on Father's Day Weekend!

Coffee and breakfast treats are to follow in the Parish Hall for the Sunday Masses. Catch up with old friends and socialize with new friends.

We hope to see you there!

JUNE 18TH

8:00 AM MASS:

Coffee and Breakfast treats to follow.

11:30 AM MASS:

Coffee and Breakfast treats to follow.

NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL-PARISH PHASE

June 11, 2023 — Eucharistic Adoration at Queen of Peace

Between the 8:00 am Mass and the 11.30 am Mass, at Blessed Virgin Mary, Queen of Peace we will be having Eucharistic Adoration. Please join us, in continuing the parish phase of the National Eucharistic Revival, and pray for the fruitfulness of the Revival.



Look for more opportunities to engage in the National Eucharistic Revival soon!

Tabernacle Candle

Burns in Special Intention for

Doctor William Rotella

as he begins his ministry of medically caring for our children.

From Father Beck, Deacon Matt, Deacon John & Staff

Mass Intentions & Candles



June 5th - 9:00 AM QP - Ann & Ellen Connlly- Joyce Davis

TUESDAY

June 6th - 9:00 AM QP - Bob & Dolores Cronin- Fred & Connie Hawkins

WEDNESDAY

June 7th - No Mass

THURSDAY

June 8th - 9:00 AM QP- Pat Molessa- The Family

FRIDAY

June 9th - 9:00 AM OP - - Theresa DeCosta-The Kreischer Family

Saturday & Sunday

June 9th- 4:30 PM SV - Dennis June 10th - 8:00 AM QP - George Targia- Fred & Connie Hawkins 5:30 PM QP - Mary Mohr- Kevin & Cheryl Sasala and family

Palfrey- Daughter 9:45 AM SV - Those of our Parish Family 11:30 AM QP - Jimmy Thompson-

Paul & Bonnie Rotella and family

Catherine Bower

From Mom, Dad & Kyler

Blessed Virgin Mary Candle

Burns in Special Intentions of

To Everything there is a season, and a time for every purpose under heaven

Baptism

- Forest Ellis Tyson
- Karena Levandowski
- Greyson Luca Basilicata
- Everett Drake Rotella
- Ella Marie Anke

Marriage

• Marianne Gorski & Christopher Heylin

Welcome

- Victoria Goncalves and family
- Richard & Debra Jackson
- Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Hartmann
- Joseph & Margaret Colucci
- Mr. & Mrs. Luis Ramirez

Time to Die ~ Ecclesiastes 3:1-8

- Robert Koebel
- Tish Murray
- Louis Gruber Bill Seland

Keep In Your Prayers

The Koebel Family, Frank Niemiec and The Niemiec family, Billy, Diane Wood, Marianne Vassallo, Margaret Maria Gravel, Georgiana Howe, Denise Brindle, Jack Dee, Eileen Manassy, Dorothy Russell, Patricia Farley, Danny Krouse and the Krouse family, Theresa Decosta, Fay Schrank, Gladys Gibbons, Eleanor Parra, Lou Jerge, Ken, Arlene Dempsey, Kathy, Sordi, Gail Barnes, Gunther Unflat, Rosemarie Mazzotta, Marilyn Krochta, Matthew and family

Sacrament of the Sick

If anyone is seriously ill at home, please notify the Rectory office at 226-3183. Please do not wait until your loved one is at a critical point to be anointed.

If you or a loved one is being hospitalized please tell the hospital when they are being admitted or as soon as possible that they are Catholic. Hospitals no longer ask this question.

If you or a loved one is homebound and would like to receive the Most Blessed Sacrament, please call the Rectory Office.